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   YEAR 3 CONCERT  

The children in Year 3 would like to invite their parents to a brass concert on Monday 5th December at 11.00am. 

EARLY HELP COFFEE MORNING  

On Wednesday 7th December the Early Help Team will be running a coffee morning for parents who would like to 

attend. 

The Early Help Team will share with parents their role and the wide range of areas that they may be able to 

support parents with. 

The meeting will take place in the infant hall and is due to start at 9.15am if you are currently having any 

difficulties then it may be worth attending. 

 CHRISTMAS DINNER  

The kitchen will be serving a Christmas Dinner for those children who would like one on Wednesday 7th 

December.  If your child doesn’t usually have a school dinner, but you would like them to have one, please order 

and pay for it at the school office by Thursday 1st December. 

Only orders placed and paid for by this date will be able to have a Christmas lunch. 

RECEPTION NATIVITY 

The children in Reception would like to invite their parents to their Nativity at 2.15pm on the following dates:- 

 
Tuesday 13th December Reception Blue 

Wednesday 14th December Reception Red 

Thursday 15th December Reception Green 

CHRISTMAS PARTIES 

Christmas parties have been planned for the following dates :- 

 

Friday 16th December  - Year 3 and Year 4 

Monday 19th December – Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 5 and Year 6 

 

Children can come in their ‘party’ clothes on the day of their party.  Please remember they will be in these 

clothes all day, so will be playing out in them and eating their lunch in them as well. 

 

Teachers will share if and what they would like your child to contribute to the ‘party food’. 

 

NURSERY CONCERT 

The Nursery children would like to invite their parents to their concert on Friday 16th December.  There will be a 

performance at 11.00am and this will be repeated at 2.00pm. 

We look forward to seeing you. 


